Subject: FW: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004
Date: June-04-15 10:02:45 AM

From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-03-15 10:14 PM

To: BoardSec

Subject: Letter of Comment Submitted: EB-2015-0004

LETTER OF COMMENT

Comments:

To whom it may concern,

| am deeply troubled by Hydro Ottawa's proposed steep increase in our hydro costs. Simply
put, they are asking too much of us. Many are struggling with the cost of housing, food,
childcare, job security and health issues. There is a palpable level of stress with the high
tech. job insecurity, recent instability in the Public Service and escalating housing costs.
While everyone else is tightening their budgets and making cost saving measures and pay
raise freezes, there has been no publicly mentioned concessions from Ottawa Hydro. Before
asking for more of my household budget, I would like to see proof, real evidence that Ottawa
Hydro has done the same. Keep in mind, many of us have been lucky to see 1.5% pay raises,
although I know a few people who haven't received an increase in over 3 years.

It is only fair to increase our energy, the fuel we need to survive and have no choice, no
alternative to use, be kept in line with our pay rate increases. It is unfair to force us to go
along with this plan. Find your money within your company, like we have had to find within
our households.

Thank-you,

Ms. B. Campbell

Name: B. Campbell
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Company: home owner





